

Dear Parents,

Here at New Hackensack Nursery School we strive to make your child's time with us the best possible experience. Every child is unique. If there are any specific circumstance regarding your child's well-being, of which we need to be made aware (ie: allergies, medical conditions etc), we ask that you contact us *prior* to registration. This will give us the opportunity to go over any pertinent information and procedures relative to your child's circumstances.

Our teachers are certified in First Aid, CPR as well as the Epi-pen and will gladly answer any questions you may have. Each of the classroom's contact information is listed below.

Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to an exciting year with your child!

-The New Hackensack Nursery School Board of Directors

Teachers for 3-year-olds:

Dial 845-462-0810, press 3, press 103

Teachers for 4-year-olds:

Dial 845-462-0810 press 3, press 104